
Subject: Resignation from the Senator of Social Justice Position 

Dear Student Government Vice President Guajardo, 

I hope this letter finds you well. It is with a heavy heart that I write to formally tender my 
resignation from the position of Senator of Social Justice, effective immediately. This decision 
has not been an easy one, but due to unforeseen circumstances, I find myself unable to 
continue fulfilling the responsibilities of this esteemed position. 

Over the past semester, it has been an honor and a privilege to serve as the Senator of Social 
Justice. Working alongside dedicated colleagues and contributing to initiatives that aim to foster 
equality, inclusivity, and social change has been an immensely rewarding experience. I have 
gained valuable insights into the challenges faced by our community and have witnessed the 
positive impact that dedicated individuals can have when working together towards a common 
goal. 

Unfortunately, recent developments in my personal and professional life have led me to a point 
where I am unable to dedicate the time and energy required for the effective execution of my 
duties as Senator of Social Justice. My current commitments demand my full attention, and it is 
with great regret that I acknowledge the impossibility of striking a balance between these 
responsibilities. 

I want to express my deepest gratitude to you, my fellow senators, and the entire team for the 
support, encouragement, and collaborative spirit that defined our shared efforts. It is my sincere 
hope that the work we have initiated together will continue to thrive, and that the goals of 
promoting social justice and equity in our community will be further advanced under new 
leadership. 

I look forward to maintaining connections with the incredible individuals I have had the privilege 
of working with during my tenure as Senator of Social Justice. Although my role within the 
organization is changing, my dedication to advocating for social justice remains steadfast. 

Thank you once again for the incredible opportunity to serve in this capacity. I am genuinely 
grateful for the experiences and relationships forged during my time as Senator of Social 
Justice. I wish the team continued success in all their future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

Leniha LaGarde 


